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Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

We delighted to announce, yet again, that Year 6 have the opportunity to attend Ledston Country Classroom in January to introduce and support their 

learning all about the Rainforests.  

Explorer Day at Ledston 

The trip will take place on the Monday 9th January 2022. Year 6 will heading-off to Ledston to experience a day as an explorer in 

the jungle, which will support our learning of our Spring Term class text: The Explorer. Throughout the duration of the day, Year 6 

will complete several activities to help them survive in the wilderness and navigate back to base! The following activities will be: 

Map Reading and Navigation, Fire Lighting and Safety, and Den Building. This trip will allow the children to immerse themselves in our class text: The 

Explorer, and support the writing opportunities for the term. 

For this trip, there will be a cost of £9 per child to cover transport and the workshops for the day. For the day, please ensure that your child dresses 

appropriately for a day of outdoor learning and fun in the mud.  

Please ensure that your child brings a packed lunch in a plastic disposable bag together with a drink in a plastic bottle as glass bottles are not permitted. 

If your child is entitled to a free school meal, please contact the school office if you would like us to provide a packed lunch. Please note that you will 

still need to provide a drink.  

If your child suffers from travel sickness, or has any medical conditions that we need to be aware of, ensure you have made your child’s class teacher 

ot the school office aware, they will need to bring all relevant medications with them on the day in a clearly labelled bag. If your child has an inhaler in 

school, their class teacher will take this with them on the day.  

We can confirm that the coach is fully seat-belted. To ensure that the trip can go ahead, we kindly ask for your co-operation in confirming consent and 

paying the voluntary contribution by Friday 6th January on the My Child at School app. Please can we remind you that in the event of insufficient 

contributions received, the visit will have to be cancelled in line with the school policy.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr Siddle, Miss Gudge, and Miss Massa 

Year 6 Class Teachers.  

 

 


